
 

  

 

Asset manager authorisation for occupational 
pension scheme 

 

 

Zurich, February 3
th
 2015 

 

 

Esteemed Customers, 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

The Supervisory Commission for occupational pensions (OAK BV) has informed us, that 

after detailed examination they have granted our request of 2014, and have given us 

permission to manage assets in an occupational pension scheme. This authorisation is 

initially limited to three years. 

 

Thanks to this authorisation, we are now legally permitted to manage pension fund 

assets in accordance with the guidelines of the Supervisory Commission. All pension 

funds that have relied upon our track record up to now and who want to know that the 

pension fund assets entrusted to them are invested as optimally as possible, can benefit 

from this new range of services offered by Helvetic Trust AG. 

 

Should you require more detailed information, we remain at your disposal in person or by 

telephone on +41 (0)44 215 17 17. 

 

 

 

Helvetic Trust AG 

 

 

 

 

Kaspar Grob  

Founder, Chairman of the Board of Directors  

and Managing Senior Partner 

 


